
LETTERHEAD OF INTERNATIONAL FEDERATION OF THE PHONOGRAPHIC
INDUSTRY [HONG KONG GROUP] LIMITED

CB(1) 1196/00-01(09)

10th May, 2001

Mrs Florence Lam
Clerk to Bills Committee
The Legislative Council

Dear Mrs Lam,

Could you kindly direct the attached documents to the relevant recipients.

I understand the Bills Committee on Copyright (Suspension of Amendments) Bill 2001 will
have its first meeting on Friday (11th May, 2001). Your kind assistance is greatly
appreciated.

Yours truly,

Ricky Fung




